
 

 

Student Life Committee Minutes 
October 2, 1998 
 
Present: Anton, Gething, Jasinski, Mather, Smith, Washburn. 
 
The minutes of September 18, 1998 were approved as amended. 
 
Old Business: Carol Smith was unanimously elected chair following the resignation of Kukreja. It 
was decided that all members of the Committee would periodically take minutes. 
 
The Committee reviewed the Senate charge to "generate a proposal to address the funding of the 
co-curriculum." Washburn and Gething operationally defined "co-curricular" as "any activity that is 
going on under university auspices and on UPS property."  
 
The Committee decided this charge was beyond the scope of our authority and too broad. The 
Chair proposed that we concentrate our efforts on programs that are having difficulty getting 
funded. Examples cited included: Model UN, Underground Jazz and Repertory Dance. The 
Committee will research what the possible sources of revenue are for co-curricular activities.  
 
To better understand funding options, the Committee will interview Associate Dean John Finney, 
representing the University Enrichment Committee, the ASUPS treasurer, and the Dean of 
Students.  
 
In addition, a list of organizations that receive money will be complied, as well as a group of 
organizations that have not been funded. 
 
Carrie Washburn recommended that the list of organizations that is supported be included in 
future editions of the Logger. 
 
There being no further business, the Committee adjourned at 4:45 p.m.. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Barry S. Anton 
 . 


